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As a member of the LGBTQIA+ community I am in support of HB2458. Conversion 

therapy is cruel and unethical and evidence shows it only leads to higher depression 

and suicide rates. Banning this fraudulent form of "therapy" shows that Oregon 

actually cares about the quality of life of marginalized people.  


